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Early works update: Tumbi Road and Central 
Coast Highway intersection upgrade  
September 2023 

Early works to prepare for the Central Coast Highway and Tumbi Road intersection upgrade will 
soon be complete. 

Transport is carrying out final works between 8am to 6pm from September to return the work 
area to its original state.  

Some works will be carried out at night under traffic control for the safety of our workers, the 
night works will occur from 6pm to 5am for about three nights from mid September. We will 
contact residents who would be directly affected by these works.   

The final works involve shifting the safety barriers away from the road, installing utilities, 
changing line marking and signage.  Throughout the day, there will be ongoing work to maintain 
environmental controls, landscaping and vegetation management.   

How will the work affect you?  
The work will involve the use of machinery which generates noise and light. We will make every 
effort to minimise noise by staging the work at different locations and turning off machinery and 
vehicles when not in use.  

Traffic changes  
After the safety barriers are relocated, the Central Coast Highway will return to its original 
arrangement. From 50 metres north of the Pacific Garden Hotel to the Wamberal fruit shop, we 
will be:  

• Re-opening the southbound shoulder and overtaking lane  

• Allowing the right hand turn into the Pacific Garden Hotel from the southbound lane 

• Returning the speed limit return to 60km/h 

• Maintaining shoulder space for cyclists.  

Please keep to speed limits and follow the direction of traffic controllers and signs. For the 
latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW 
App. 

Contact 
If you have any questions, or wish to join our mailing list for regular project updates, please 
contact our Senior Project Manager, Nicole Thompson on 1800 490 636 or 
nicole.thompson@transport.nsw.gov.au 
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For more information on our projects, visit roads-waterways.transport.nsw.gov.au 

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Translating and interpreting service 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and Interpreting Service 

on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 490 636 
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